
To conclude this year’s programme of celebratory events, 
we will be hosting a special European Members’ drinks 
reception on Tuesday 3 December, and would be delighted 
if you could attend.

Join us to hear officers and directors of the incoming Board  sharing 
some of the exciting plans and vision for the IACP in 2020. It will be 
an opportunity to learn more about the enhanced benefits of being 
a member for you and your company, and another chance for us 
to come together as a senior claims community before the holiday 
season starts in earnest.

We will also be extending invitations to past members, potential  
new-members and risk managers as a way of broadening the network 
and inspiring others to get involved. If you would like to nominate 
anyone else from the senior claims community whose company is not 
currently a member, please contact the IACP Executive Director.

As an organisation, our strength comes from our members and their 
active participation, and we would like to thank you all for your 
continued support.

JOIN US FOR A VERY SPECIAL COCKTAIL PARTY

DATE:  
Tuesday, 3 December 2019

TIME:  
From 17:00 - 21:00

LOCATION:  
Conveniently located at  
20 Fenchurch Street, EC3

RSVP REQUIRED for Admittance: 
RSVP on the IACP Web Site

ADMISSION: Must have a Lloyd’s 
Pass or other identification

DRESS CODE: Business attire

www.iaclpro.org   
execdirector@iaclpro.org   
917-861-1383


